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Dissolution of the Post Baccalaureate Diploma (PBD) in Police Studies (SCUP 24-04) 

At its meeting on January 24, 2024, SCUP reviewed and approved the Dissolution of the Post 
Baccalaureate Diploma in Police Studies.  

Motion: That Senate approve and recommend to the Board of Governors the dissolution of 
the Post Baccalaureate Diploma (PBD) in Police Studies in the School of Criminology within 
the Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences, effective Fall 2024. 

C: Melek Ortabasi 

S.24-33
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Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences (SCUS 24-01) 

Action undertaken by the Senate Committee on Undergraduate Studies at its meeting of 
January 11, 2024 gives rise to the following recommendation: 

Motion 

That SCUP approves and recommends to Senate the dissolution of the Post 
Baccalaureate Diploma (PBD) in Police Studies in the School of Criminology within the 
Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences. 

The relevant documentation for review by SCUP is attached. 



SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY 
Proposal to Fast Track Program Termination 

REQUEST POR EXPEDITED PROCESS 

1. Program to be discontinued: Post Baccalaureate Diploma (PBD) in Police
Studies.

2. Location: Burnaby and Surrey
3. This PBD has been offered by the School of Criminology since Fall 2010.
4. Anticipated final dissolution date: Fall 2024
S. Reasons for discontinuance and dissolution of the program:

a. There is virtually no demand for this program. There are no active
students in the program. There have been three students enrolled in
the past 5 years but who have completed in the meantime.

b. There is a successful alternative program running for post-undergraduate
students: Police Studies Certificate

6. Plan for phasing out of program:
a. The Undergraduate Programs Committee and the Executive Committee

have approved the dissolution. A notice of dissolution will be included on
the information materials and website.

b. No courses will be deleted, nor any faculty teaching positions
eliminated as a result of the dissolution of this program.

c. Since there has been no demand for this program there will be no
impact on resources, teaching assignments or departments. The
Certificate in Police Studies will continue to be offered to meet the
demands of the students.

d. Once the program dissolution has been approved by SCUS, a notation can be
placed in the SFU calendar. The School of Criminology program
information website and printed brochures will be updated to reflect the
date of dissolution.

7. Danielle Murdoch
Associate Director, Undergraduate
Programs
SFU School of Criminology
778-782-4205
dmurdoch@sfu.ca
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